
 

 

 
 

 
LIMITLESS POTENTIAL                               IGNITE PASSION                                EMBRACE DIFFERENCE 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Uniform is an important part of a school’s identity. It reinforces who we are as a community and helps allow 

students to feel pride in their school. It also ensures students are not put under any pressure because of the 

type of clothes they wear and all are treated equally. It also helps prepare students for life after school 

where many will have to dress smartly for work. 

 

At Hazlewood Community Primary School, we place an emphasis on pride in our community. A visible 

indication of this is in the standard of pupils’ uniform. 

 

I am writing, to thank you for your help, and to ask for your support in our continued drive for consistency.  

 

Please read below to clarify what the school uniform should be to ensure that your son/daughter is fully 

prepared for school. 

 

Girls Uniform 

• Plain grey skirts / pinafore dresses/ trousers 

• White blouses / polo shirts 

• Red school sweatshirt or plain red cardigan / jumper 

• Red school sweat cardigan 

• Plain white ankle socks or knee length socks 

• Sensible black shoes. (No trainers or shoes with high heels) 

 

Girls PE Kit (see link on school website) 

• Red T-shirt 

• Blue shorts/pants 

• White P.E. socks 

• Hazlewood Primary Tracksuit 

 

Boys Uniform 

• Plain grey trousers 

• White shirts/polo shirts 

• Red school sweatshirt or plain red jumper 

• Sensible black shoes (No trainers) 

 

Boys PE Kit (see link on school website) 

• Red T-shirt 

• Blue shorts 

• White P.E. socks 

• Hazlewood Primary Tracksuit 

 

Website: https://hazlewoodprimary.co.uk/parents/uniform/ 
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We firmly believe that if our children are smartly dressed in a uniform consistent with school policy, they will 

be prepared for work in the classroom and set an excellent example for our community.  

 

Further details are available on our website to support families in purchasing suitable items. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us, should you have any questions or worries. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Stephane Bommel 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                               


